
WELCOME ~ From the Magsig PTO! 
 
  

Welcome back! We would like to extend a warm welcome to all our new and returning Magsig 
families.   
 
For those new to Magsig, we hope you find it refreshing that our membership drive is our ONLY major 
fundraiser!  It is, therefore, crucial that we have as many families participating as possible to fund the 
many activities that support your child’s learning experience.  As a fun incentive, we award a prize to 
the advisory with the highest percentage of families who join PTO. We gladly accept new memberships 
throughout the year, but the membership “contest” ends on September 20th.  We encourage you to 
join the PTO by filling out and returning the enclosed envelope with your donation.   
 
Also, the PTO will hold a spirit wear sale in the late Fall this year, just in time for the holidays. We are 
the only organization at Magsig that sells spirit wear. This is a great opportunity for the students to buy 
shirts, hoodies, etc. to show their Elk Pride and support Magsig’s PTO. The spirit wear sale will be 
communicated via e-mail to all Magsig families.  
 
Your PTO and membership dollars, work on many different levels: providing social activities for 
students, appreciation events for staff, cultural and educational presentations, the student directory, 
and providing funds to fulfill teacher requests for equipment, resources, and field experiences that 
enhance academic achievement.    
  
For those parents who would like to be more involved, we have a number of volunteer opportunities 
available throughout the school year. You can visit the following link and fill out our new electronic 
volunteer form as soon as possible: https://forms.gle/yrqaq1R79Jx6X25r7. We will also be sending out 
an e-mail with this link soon. 
  
The PTO meets most months to discuss school needs, allocate PTO funds to various teacher requests, 
and plan for upcoming events.  These are open meetings – you are all welcome and encouraged to 
attend!  Our meetings will take place on the following dates from 11:00am-12:00pm at Magsig (sign 
in at the Magsig office and you will be directed to the meeting room): 9/12, 10/10, 1/9, 2/6, 3/12.  
 
If you have any questions, suggestions, or concerns, please contact our board.  We look forward to 
meeting and working with you during this school year, and we truly appreciate your support! 
 
Magsig PTO Board 
President    Anjeanette Rettig amrettig@gmail.com  
Vice President/Principal Stacey Westendorf  Stacey.Westendorf@centerville.k12.oh.us 
Treasurer   Bonnie Smith  thesmiths@woh.rr.com 
Secretary   Shannon Williamson thethreers2016@gmail.com 
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